

# St. Vincent's School Summer Newsletter

Love, Live, Learn, Grow

# **Upcoming dates**

Pupils return Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> September 2024

Please note other dates/events will be added to the school diary. All parents/carers will be notified in advance.

#### Principal's message

Dear parents and carers,

As I move into a different role for our Charity the CBI, I have been remembering pupils past and present alongside the life chance opportunities and collaboratively forged successes. St. Vincent's is a unique and very special place. It has been the greatest of privileges to work and serve our pupils and parents alongside committed staff. School, and the people who make it that 'St. Vincent's family' will remain in my heart and prayers always.

If you would like a copy of this newsletter in braille and/or large print, please contact the school office: office@stvin.com. Audio versions can also be provided with notice.

Have a wonderful half-term break.

Best wishes,

Dr. J Patterson

Website: www.stvin.com Tel: 0151 228 9968 Email: office@stvin.com X: @StVincentsL12

Issue: #6 Term: Summer Date: 18th July 2024



Young Green Briton Challenge Winners

On the 4<sup>th</sup> July Mr. McSorley, Mr.Swanston and Mrs. Buckle travelled on the train to London with pupils for the finals of The Young Green Briton Challenge for their "Litterally Project" campaign to get more people out on litter picks. The day got off to a lovely start as the Avanti West Coast train manager allowed Josh Clark to assist with the announcements on the train and he did such a good job he received a round of applause from the whole train. The day went from good to great when St. Vincent's won Best Campaign at the finals. Go to our website for a full report of the day and lots of photos from the event.



#### **Tatton Park 2024**

All pupils have worked so hard this year to grow our plants! We are all so proud of you and your gardening skills. we can't wait to showcase all this years hard work at the show. The show is opens from 17<sup>th</sup> to 21<sup>st</sup> July.



## Fun Day 2024

We had another successful annual fun day this week, we even got the great weather for the 4<sup>th</sup> year running!

Website: www.stvin.com Tel: 0151 228 9968 Email: office@stvin.com X: @StVincentsL12

Issue: #6 Term: Summer Date: 18th July 2024



#### Calvert trust

This term our primary department went to the calvert trust. We are very proud of you all, for taking part in all activities!



#### **Sports Day**

We had a successful sports day again this year, with the weather on our side. Congratulations to all the students who took part and a massive thank you to the parents and families who attended in support.



## A message from the Head Girl

This school year seems to have flown by, we have had some great opportunities again ranging from music events and grow wild at Tatton Park and many more. I want to wish you all a lovely summer holiday and would like to wish Mrs Elson a happy retirement and Dr Patterson good luck for his new post.

Thanks Emily.

Website: www.stvin.com Tel: 0151 228 9968 Email: office@stvin.com X: @StVincentsL12